From:

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 3:26:33 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 1:05 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Lyn Pople

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

| object to to any increase for Hydro One's distribution rate, service charges, account collections, pole
access or removal of load limiters. It is about time Hydro One operated within it's budget and stop
burdening the people of Ontario. We all know Hydro could look internally for cost cutting measures and
that is what should happen. They need to look at their own books. The OEB needs to work for the
taxpayers of Ontario (who at the moment are hydro cost overburdened) and stop regulating to
appease Hydro One.

Enough is enough!!!

Thank You

-- Attachment --
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